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It really is an incredibly busy time of year! On Monday, Year 6 returned 
from their residential at PGL in Shropshire. I went to visit them over 
the weekend and could see what an incredible time they were having 
and what amazing and lifelong memories they were making. The 
children demonstrated resilience, teamwork and endurance. It was 
lovely to see them experiencing new things and giving everything a go 
even when they were a little scared. The staff who went with them had 
lots of fun too but did a fantastic job of looking after the children. We 
had some really gorgeous messages of thanks from the parents which 
I know means a lot to the staff, thank you.  
Next week, is our final full week in school. We have lots of exciting things planned! 

Tuesday 11th July – Little Angels/Base Trip to Awesome Walls 
Thursday 1 3th July – Hi Impact Workshop with Year 4 & 5 
Friday 14th July – EYFS Fun Day 
BREAK UP for the Summer Holiday – Tuesday 18th July 

Each child received their individual academic report on 
Tuesday. We hope everyone was happy with what they 
read. The staff spend a long time making sure their 
comments reflect the character or each child and the hard 
work and effort they have demonstrated this year. Please 
return the comment form if you haven’t done so already! 

On Wednesday, the children met their new teachers and had a lovely morning 
getting to know each other and learning about what they will be doing next 
year! This is always really exciting for them. I visited all the classrooms and 
everyone looked very grown up and right at home. 

ALL CLUBS HAVE NOW FINISHED FOR THE ACADEMIC YEAR.  
A NEW PROGRAMME OF CLUBS WILL BE SENT OUT IN SEPTEMBER. 
Year 6 End of Year Dates 
Tuesday 11th July – Year 6 Production – 2pm & 7pm 
Monday 17th July – 1:30pm – Year 6 Leavers Mass 
Monday 17th Jul y – 6pm to 8pm – Leavers Disco 
Tuesday 18th July – 2pm – Year 6 Leavers Assembly 

Free Summer Holiday Clubs  
There are a number of Holiday Activity Clubs with Food, funded by 
Department for Education, available across Wirral this summer - these 
are completely free for eligible Free School Meal children. 
You can find an interactive map by clicking the link below where you 
can search for various activity clubs on offer in your local area. 
https://edsential.com/haf/  
Click on the link above to see where your nearest club is!  

We have also received information from Activity for All, Full of Beans & Gautby Road who are running 
Playschemes and Holiday Camps in the summer but these do have a cost attached to them.  



Well done to Year 3 for having the best 
attendance this week.          
F2 –  92.9%   Y1 – 95.4%   Y2 – 94%   Y3 – 96.5%     
Y4 – 95.6%    Y5 – 90%     Y6 – 94.4%  
Holidays will not be approved during term time. 

In this Sunday’s Gospel, Jesus offers his companionship to us. A good 
companion is priceless and helps us to make the best of ourselves. In the 
Gospel, Jesus invites us to go to him to rest and to be refreshed. Jesus came to 
take away fear and loneliness – to help people feel loved and accepted. We can 
experience Jesus’ companionship through other people and through spending 
time with God in prayer. We do not need to be clever, rich or popular for God 
to care for us. Regardless of our faults or weaknesses, Jesus always loves us 
and offers his comfort and everlasting companionship. 

This week in school…… 
Nursery Class have been reading 
'What the Lady Bird Heard' this week. 
They have been exploring animal 
sounds, making lady bird pictures 
and counting their spots. They were 
also lucky enough to find a real lady 
bird in the garden at school. They 
had a special visitor on 
Tuesday....officer Emily. This was a 
lovely surprise as they have been 
learning about people who help us. 

In their RE lesson, Year 4 looked carefully then discussed the 
Communion of Saints before illustrating their own interpretation 
of it. One little girl thought about the liturgical colours and 
decided to colour the Holy Souls in 
purple because it’s a time of 
preparation. She surrounded them with 
love. 
Unfortunately, our KS2 sports day had to 
be cancelled but EYFS and KS1 did 
manage to have theirs. They were sports 
day superstars and all tried their best and 
made us proud!  
EYFS had a 
fantastic time in 
Forest School this 
week.   



Our new school value 
for the month of July is 
COURAGE and Year 6 
demonstrated this in 
abundance on their 

residential. 

 

Enjoy your weekend, Mrs Ralph 
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